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From: Rich Rupley <Rich@RichRupley.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:53 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick or CFTC,

Rather than spending your efforts to regulate the prices between brokers you threaten our opportunity to trade
Forex. Why | say?

Your commission is supposed to be there to help privet trades, not tie our hands behind our backs so the
financial institutions continue to rake in tax payers money.
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It would be nice is your office sent out a message showing support so we would appreciate what you do instead of
despise it!

Rich



